

OHCA 2010-03

June 7, 2010

Case Number: XXXXXXXXX PIN: XXXXXX-XXXXXX

Dear Parent or Guardian of [Child's First and Last Name],

We are pleased to tell you that you can now renew your SoonerCare membership by phone. [Child's First Name]'s SoonerCare benefits will end on MM/DD/CCYY. You need to update [his/her] member information soon to see if [s/he] still qualifies for SoonerCare.

You may call the SoonerCare Eligibility Unit at 1-877-321-8261, and someone will help you with this process.

You can also renew by paper form if you do not want to renew by phone. You will get benefit review forms in the mail about 30 days before your benefits end. These forms need to be completed and returned to your local Department of Human Services office if you choose to renew by paper form. They need to have it by the last day of the month in which your benefits end. You may also call your local Oklahoma Department of Human Services office for help. Please refer to the case number at the top of this page when you call.

We look forward to helping you.

Sincerely,

/s/

Jonathan Brown